
From: Fran Martineau <francook68@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 1:03 PM 
To: Akerman, Kathryn <Kathryn.A.Akerman@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Pennichuck Rate Increase Docket #DW20156 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Ms. Akerman: 
 
This is to register our objection to the propose rated increase being sought by Pennichuck East 
Utility, Inc.  
 
My husband and I have lived in Litchfield for 49 years.  For 46 of those years, we had our own 
well.  Then came St. Gobain, they poisoned our well and Pennichuck took over.  We now have, 
through no fault of our own, an average monthly bill of about $45 to have water in our 
home.  Some months we pay more for the service charge than the actual water used!  And 
Pennichuck wants to raise the rates substantially?  Those rates that are already the highest of 
any surrounding community?  
 
We should not have to pay for this service at all.  St Gobain destroyed our well and they should 
be picking up the costs of providing water to us.  But that's another story for another 
day.  Please note our objection to the requested increase by Pennichuck.    
 
Thank you for your attention to this. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fran Martineau 
25 Brook Road 
Litchfield, NH 
603-424-3990 
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